
 

DATE: June 6, 2017 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
TO:    Library Commission 
 
FROM:   Jaime Chew, Recreation & Community Services Manager 
 
SUBJECT:   Monthly Staff Update 
 

 
Updates 
 
Welcome Bridget Matheson 
The City of Los Altos Recreation & Community Services is excited to welcome Bridget 
Matheson as our new Recreation Supervisor.  She will be assisting with overall supervision of 
Recreation Programs and Special Events.  She previously worked for the City of Menlo Park. 
 
Summer Activity Guide 
The Summer Activity Guide is now available!  Registration is open for all programs for 
residents and non-residents. 
 
Summer Concert Series 
The City of Los Altos will be hosting 8 concerts this Summer starting on Saturday, June 17 
with the Peninsula Symphony.  The rest of the concerts will be Thursdays at 6:30pm.  
Locations will alternate between Hillview Park Soccer Field and Grant Park Soccer Field.  For 
a listing of the bands or for more information, please check the City website! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


